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Baker, Barbara 

From : 

	

Buckheit, James 
Sent: 

	

Friday, December 29, 2006 3:30 PM 
To: 

	

Baker, Barbara 
Cc : 

	

James Fogarty 
Subject : 

	

FW: Comments on proposed Chapter 49 
Importance: High 

Barb - Please send acknowledgment response to both signatories of this message . thanks! Jim 

Jim - We've been hearing this message during the Chapter 16 roundtables . Some parents view the endorsement 
certificate as a positive first step while others want mandated certification for gifted education . . . . Jim 

-----Original Message----- 
From: lang [mailto:lang@infonline .net] 
Sent: Friday, December 29, 2006 12 :25 PM 
To: Independent Regulatory Review Commission; Jim Buckheit 
Cc : kathy@shaffer-consulting .com 
Subject : Comments on proposed Chapter 49 
Importance : High 

To : State Board of Education 
Jim Buckheit, Executive Director 
333 Market Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17126-0333 
Phone : (717) 787-3787 
j buckheit@state .pa .u s 

To : Independent Regulatory Review Commission 
333 Market Street, 14th Floor 
Harrisburg, PA 17101-0333 
Phone : (717) 783-5417 
Fax : (717) 783-2664 
I RRC@irrc .stat e .pa us 

Comments on § 49 .62b . Program Endorsement Certificate : 

We are very pleased to see that gifted education is an area for which there will be 
a Program Endorsement Certificate . However, we are very concerned that this 
certificate will not be required . 

We request that this certificate be required for those who are hired or are 
reassigned within their school district to teach gifted students . 
Those who are currently teaching gifted students could be grandfathered in . 

Thank you for allowing us to comment on the proposed changes . 

Susan B . Lang 
49 Babcock Road 
Mercer, PA 16137 
(724) 475-3641 
(724) 866-0309 
lang@infonline .net 

1/2/2007 
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Katherine Shaffer 
706 Delaware Trail 
Mercer, PA 16137 
(724) 269-9457 
kathy@shaff er- consul tinq .com 

Parents from the Mercer Area School District 
Mercer, PA 

1/2/2007 


